
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Welcome back.  I hope that you have all had a wonderful 
break.  It is lovely to chat with the children about what 
they have been up to and hearing their stories! 
It’s going to be another busy half term.  We have lots of 
lovely activities planned for the children including trips out 
and living ducks’ eggs too!   
I would like to thank the teachers, PTA and Grandparents 
for the most wonderful morning.  What a pleasure to share 
these special times with you all.  The karaoke singing got 
everyone moving! 
The PTA are desperately needing help and support.  We 
currently have a secretary position vacancy.  Please come 
and talk to either me or a member of the team to find out 
more.  I look forward to seeing lots of you on Wednesday at 
9am in the hall! Coffee and cake will be available! 
Miss Elliott 
 

Can you help? We NEED you! 
Do you have a spare half hour/hour or 
afternoon?  Could you come into school 

and hear some extra readers in any 
year group?  If this is something that 

you can do, please let us know.  
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Diary dates 
 

Please also check the website  
24.2.2020 Return to school 
2.3.2020 BOOK WEEK 
5.3.2020 World book day 
3.4.2020 EASTER HOLS finish 
at 1.15pm 
20.4.2020 Children return to 
school 
25.5.2020 Year 2 trip to Leeds 
Castle (Early start and late 
pick up) 
27/28.3.2020 Spring Magic Art 
Exhibition 
6.5.2020 Phonics screening talk 
year 1 parents 9am 
8.5.2020 BANK HOLIDAY 
11.5.2020 INSET 
22.5.2020 END OF TERM 
2.50pm 
1.6.2020 INSET 
2.6.2020 Children return to 
school 
2.6.2020 Science week 
26.6.2020 Sports morning and 
family picnic  
3.7.2020 Reserve sports 
morning and family picnic 
10.7.2020 Open afternoon 
1.15pm 
21.7.2020 END OF TERM 
1.15PM 
22.7.2020 INSET 

Exciting plans! 
Our Woodland Play Area 

During half term we are delighted to say that the Woodland 
Area got a much needed ‘make over!’. 

We have had new flooring, a new climbing frame with a slide 
and it is all looking lovely.  The School Council are going to 
meet to make up rules when in this area.  I know that the 

children are VERY keen to use it! 
We have also had some fitness equipment fitted on the field.   

 
 

IMPORTANT 
A polite reminder to make sure that the 
doorways to the classroom are kept as 
clear as possible.  If you require to tell 
your teacher something, please either 
come into the office to make an 
appointment or wait until the very end if 
it is extremely important.  It is a busy 
time of day. 

 
Please ensure that 
your child remains 

with you in the 
morning and does 
not play on any of 

the equipment. 
Thank you 

 


